
TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services

SUBJECT: Field Trip Opportunity Offered to Students (non-district sponsored)

DATE: December 5, 2023

TYPE: Action Required

Jason Femrite, history teacher at Stanwood High School, is requesting Board approval to offer a
field trip opportunity to Stanwood High School students to participate in an educational trip to
London, Paris, and Central Europe through Explorica by WorldStrides tour company in
June/July 2025.

This is a non-district sponsored educational trip. Mr. Femrite, students, and employees that
participate will not be representatives of the school district.

Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board approve Jason Femrite’s request to
offer students the opportunity to participate in the Explorica by WorldStrides field trip to
London, Paris, and Central Europe in June/July 2025.




















































